
United Airlines Travel Fund
GRANT GUIDELINES

Purpose:
The United Airlines Travel Fund strives to reduce the inequity in resources among DPS students so all students have equal opportunity to achieve a well-rounded educational experience and to encompass a broad spectrum of experiences, insights and challenges through traveling.
United Airlines is the official airline of the DPS Foundation.  Prior to sending in your request, please visit www.united.com to confirm United Airlines flies to your destination.  

Eligible Applicants:
Any DPS employee is eligible to apply.  All applications must be reviewed, approved and signed by the school principal or department head.
Eligible Proposals:
Travel must support innovative programs or projects that further enrich the learning experiences of DPS students/staff and promote academic excellence.  Proposed programs or projects should:

· Focus on meeting the needs of and improving outcomes for DPS students
· Be well conceived and clearly written

Grant Term:

Travel must be made within 2019-20 school year (summer travel will be considered). A school is eligible to apply once during the school year. Schools that have never received United travel awards from DPS Foundation will be given priority.  Travel awards range between $250 and $2,500.  DPS Foundation will consider a grant request exceeding $2,500 on a very limited basis.  
Changes and Cancellations to Ticket(s):

Tickets may be cancelled inside 24 hours of booking as long as the tickets are purchased one week or more before the original scheduled departure flight. Any cancellations outside of the 24 hours of booking or if changes need to be made, it is the responsibility of the traveler to contact United Airlines directly. Any change fee incurred is the responsibility of the traveler.  Baggage fees are not included.  
Application Deadline:
Requests are accepted throughout the school year. 
Report Requirements:
After travel is completed, we ask grant recipients to submit a brief report on the program.  

Grant Publicity:

The DPS Foundation appreciates any recognition you provide in print materials related to your funded project.  We encourage you to recognize the DPS Foundation and United Airlines in newsletter articles or other materials that are sent to your parents or community.  We ask you to consider including a link to our website, www.dpsfoundation.org, in any publicity materials.  

We kindly request you submit thank-you letters, photos of the program or quotes which we may publish on the DPS Foundation website or in DPS Foundation marketing materials.  Please ensure students in the photos have signed photo releases.
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United Airlines Travel Fund 
2019-20 GRANT APPLICATION
	1) SCHOOL INFORMATION

	School:      
	Principal:      

	Principal phone:      
	Principal e-mail:      

	Name of person requesting grant:      
	Title:      

	Telephone:      
	E-mail:      


	2) GRANT REQUEST INFORMATION (use additional sheets only if necessary)

	Amount requested: $      
	# of students/staff traveling:      

	Destination:      

	Dates of Travel:      


	Reason for Travel
     



	Briefly describe how the proposed program/project/activity will impact the learning experience and/or promote academic excellence in your students.

     


	3) BUDGET NARRATIVE: Include a line-item budget for the proposed program/project/activity:

	Description of item(s)
	Cost(s)

	Air Transportation (Include the name and title of any United employees directly related to any employee or student in your school).
     
	$     

	TOTAL
	$     


	4) ENDORSEMENT

	I recommend DPS Foundation consider funding this United Airlines travel request in support of my students.

Principal’s signature: ______________________________________________ Date: ___________________

Applicant’s signature: _____________________________________________ Date: ___________________



Submit the completed application by mail or e-mail to:

Denver Public Schools Foundation

Attn: Traci Brooks
1860 Lincoln Street, 10th Floor
Denver, CO 80203

OR

tbrooks@dpsfoundation.org
Questions? (720) 423-3866
If electronic signatures are available, you may e-mail your application to tbrooks@dpsfoundation.org. 

Emailed applications will only be accepted from the principal’s email to verify electronic signature.
